
The Northeast Section of the Ohio Water Environment Association  

invites you to attend our FREE 

Young Professionals Event 

Thursday, November 17, 2022    PQM WWTP Tour   Lorain, Ohio    FREE 

Plant Tour: 
4:30-5:30 pm 

Phillip Q. Maiorana (PQM) WWTP 
6301 W Erie Avenue, Lorain, Ohio 44053 
(Attendees should enter plant from Old 
Lake Road and park near Administration 
Building) 

  

The City of Lorain is hosting the Northeast Section OWEA Young Professionals group to tour 
their PQM WWTP.  The PQM WWTP was constructed from 1986 to 1988. The PQM WWTP 
was constructed on the West side of Lorain instead of attempting to transport all future 
flow to the Black River WWTP. PQM was originally designed and is still operating as a 
Trickling Filter Wastewater Treatment Plant. PQM has a daily average of 2.6 MGD, PQM was 
designed with a Design Capacity of 5.4 MGD and a Maximum Hydraulic Capacity of 14.8 
MGD. PQM is equipped with a 6mm bar screen, aerated grit system, 4 Primary Settling 
Tanks, 3 random media Tricking Filters, a phosphorus precipitation tank, 3 Final Settling 
Tanks, and a Chlorine Contact Tank.  

Register at www.ohiowea.org for 

this FREE seminar.   

This program has been submitted 

for  1 hour of continuing education 

credit for certified operators in 

Ohio. To receive credit, attendees 

must be present during the entire 

tour and complete a contact hour 

form. 

Questions regarding this event can 
be directed to: 
Ashley Williston 
440-668-5367 
Ashley.Williston@burgessniple.com 

This event is made possible by the Northeast Ohio 

Section volunteers of the  

Ohio Water Environment Association.   

OWEA is a member association of the Water  

Environment Federation.  If you are not a member, 

we welcome you to join us! 


